
PATRICK INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

As the end of the year rapidly 
approaches, HMC will spend 
November honoring our veterans and 
their families. November 11th is an 
important day for us to pay tribute to 
those who have served our country. 

In honor of this, we launch our 2nd annual “30 Days for 
30 Families” initiative. We are asking for you to submit 
stories of veterans which we will feature across our 
social media platforms throughout the month. These 
powerful stories are being collected and will be placed 
in a commemorative book. November and the 
Thanksgiving season gives us all a chance to pause and 
count our blessings. At HMC we remain very thankful 
for the families who live within our communities and for 
the opportunity to serve you. We were particularly 
moved by everyone’s generosity in October as our 
Helping Hands program gathered food for more than 36 
Food Banks throughout the country. Our heartfelt 
thanks to you and your families.  

Best, 
 

 

 

John Ehle 

President 

Our President’s Message 

November 

2020 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

The 45th Force Support Squadron 
has a new Community Child Care 
Coordinator!  Please extend a warm 
welcome to Amy Doolittle!   

Become a Family Child Care 
Provider... 

Have you thought about starting 
your own business?   

Would you like to earn up to $1200 
for one weekend of work per month? 

Do you enjoy working with children? 

Call Amy Doolittle, Community Child Care Coordinator, at 321-
494-2233 to learn more 

* Unlicensed Family Child Care (FCC) Homes Are Not Authorized 
in Military Housing Communities  

Air Force requires any individuals caring for other families’ 
children for a total of more than 10 hours a week on a regular 
basis to be licensed to provide child care 

 

 

 

Need a few blind slats, touch-up paint, light 

bulb for above the stove or grass seed? We’ve 

got it!    

Our Self-help Kiosk is back open!  Come check 

us out!  

5448 Stormy Lane Avenue on Patrick AFB 

Mon & Wed 1-4 pm and Tues 8 am-12 pm. 

New Move-Ins Welcomed: 24  

Leases Renewed: 23 

Work Orders Completed:  673 

Satisfacts Surveys Received: 117 

Average Work Order Score:  4.71 out of 5.00 

Average Move-In Score:  4.63 out of 5.00 

Maintenance Self-Help Kiosk Monthly Fun Stats! 

Community Spotlight! 


